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Dear David & Puget Sound Anglers North Olympic Chapter, 

We are so grateful for your generous donation to the Salmon Coalition, thank 
you! Your dedication to fish and wildlife habitat restoration is appreciated and felt not 
only by us at NOSC, but by the entire community from our local students to our local 
salmon. Your stewardship efforts and investment will make a significant impact here on 

the Peninsula and will help meet state-wide coordination and fisheries enhancement 

goals. Our aim is to meet real-world needs for ecological restoration in real time as we 

continue to grow together. 

As Salmon Coalition supporters, you are ensuring the important restoration, 

education, volunteer, and outreach in our local communities. Your contribution 
provides community members of all ages with opportunities to deepen their 
understanding and love of the Peninsula through meaningful volunteer and hands-on 

outdoor learning_ experiences such as our Spawner Survey program where volunteers 

count returning salmon in Chimacum Creek. As donors, you make a significant 

difference and keep the grassroots nature of our mission active as a steward of each 

project. 

Additionally, through your gift, you are supporting the next generation of 
environmental stewards by bringing outdoor education and experiential learning into 
public schools, challenging students to think critically and consider their impact globally 

so.that the land we work so hard to restore may thrive for generations to come. 

We are truly grateful you are part of our community. We look forward to 

connecting with you throughout the year and welcome your questions and feedback in 

the meantime. 

With gratitude, 

Sarah Doyle 
Executive Director 

PS. Please consider this letter a receipt of your contribution of $1,000.00 on January 14, 2025. 
This contribution is completely tax deductible. No goods or services were provided relating to the 

donation. NOSC is a 501 (c) (3) tax exempt organization and the FEIN# is 91-1500992. 
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